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I am a retired nurse after 40 years of service. We must keep government out of 

healthcare, period. In this wealthy country, none of this would be necessary if we had 

transparency of costs for care and all our resources needed were made in America. 

Good, competitive capitalist practices in medicine will take care of itself. The OHA is 

another piece of government that should stay out of policy and rules concerning our 

health. All these appointed authority figures have agendas that are not in favor of life 

sustaining measures for humans. Everything from euthanasia to abortion!! This 

“state” of Oregon is disgusting and this bill just adds to it! 


